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1st May 2025 
 
The Board of Directors Minara Chamber of Commerce, 
 
 25th Anniversary  
 
On behalf of Executive Commmittee and Members of AMAL, I would like to extend our warmest 
congratulations and Mubarak to Minara on celebrating a remarkable 25 years of service to the business 
community. 
 
Your dedication to fostering economic growth, promoting local businesses, and advocating for the interests 
of your members has been truly commendable. Over the past quarter century, you have played a vital role 
in shaping the business landscape within Durban  and beyond. 
 
We applaud your commitment to creating opportunities for networking, professional development, and 
collaboration among businesses. In particular we applaud your expansion of your footprint into Gauteng 
and Western Cape to serve the needs of local businesses there. Your consistent weekly business sense 
program on Radio Al Ansaar is also commendable and continues to provide the latest updates that is 
relevant to businesses. Your Annual business recognition awards is now a premier event on the Business 
calendar looked forward to by many aspiring and successful businesses who consider being recognized at 
this event as a significant achievement in their growth.  Your well planned annual golf days and now Padel 
tournament is an event many don't want to miss. Your efforts to connect businesses to international 
opportunities is a game changer and must be deepened. Finally the collaboration with AMAL over the 
years has been a truly beneficial relation that we are deeply grateful for. 
 
As you mark this significant milestone, we wish you continued success, growth, and impact in the years to 
come. May your Chamber continue to thrive and remain a beacon of support for local businesses. 
 
Once again, congratulations on your 25th anniversary. We look forward to seeing the continued positive 
impact you will have on the business community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Imraan Subrathie  
Executive Secretary  
AMAL 
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